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RECEIVED 

MAR 2 9 2021 

TcFm of Tecume.eh 

Laura Moy, Clerk 

Town of Tecumseh 

917 Lesperance Road 

Tecumseh, Ontario 

N8N 1W9 

Dear Ms Moy, 

As per the outlined instructions, I would like to be notified of the decision of 

Council on the proposed Zoning By-law change submitted by Briday for the property at 12433 

Dillon Road, previously the Victoria School property. 

I also want to go on record that I oppose a change to R3 zoning. I would like 

council to keep this property as Zone 1. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Brenda Campbell 
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